
From: CBP Applicant Survey

Subject: Fname Lname: CBP Needs Your Feedback

Dear Fname Lname,

Thank you for your interest in U.S. Customs and Border Protection’s (CBP) [JobTitle] position. CBP would 

like your feedback about your experience with the application process. 

You have been selected to participate in this survey because you completed the application for the 

[JobTitle] job, but did not complete the next step in the hiring process. The information collected from 

this survey will be used to help improve the [JobTitle] hiring process.  This survey will take 3 minutes to 

complete and is completely anonymous.  Use the link below to access your survey. 

[link]

If you have questions about the [JobTitle] hiring process, or about your application, please contact 

[JobSpecificDEUEmail].

Thank you


